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May 7, 2024

ORDERED:

That Superintendent’'s Recommendation #24-096 Grant Award, be adopted as follows: that the School
Committee accept and approve the grant award below in the amount and for the period indicated:

Cambridge Hospital Legacy Project (SC23177) Private, allocation in the amount of
$23,000.00 for the period of March 23, 2023 to August 31, 2024.

Description: This grant increase from Cambridge Hospital will support a field trip for 8 students and 2 staff
chaperones from the High School Extension Program (HSEP) traveling to the Legacy Museum and related
sites in Montgomery, Alabama in June 2024. A grant of $10,000 was received and accepted in FY23. This
increase of $13,000 brings the total grant award to $23,000. Grant funds will be used for:

o Airfare, lodging, ground transportation, and meals for visits to the Legacy Museum, The National
Memorial for Peace and Justice, and the Freedom Monument Sculpture Park in Alabama

¢ Museum admissions, tour costs, and a gift shop allowance for each student per the funder.

A true copy:

Katherine Christo
Confidential Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee

c:  Superintendent



